
Santiago de Cali, october 6, 2015 
 
 
 
Global Compact Office 
United Nations Global Compact  
Two United Nations Plaza  
New York, NY 10017 
  
 
Dear Friends: 
  
We sincerely appreciate you reminder about the deadline for submitting our companies´ 
annual Communication on Progress (COP) to the Global Compact website on october, 
2015. 
  
Companies in our corporate group have demonstrated their commitment, so they have 
been involved in the Local Network and have taken an active part in the workshops tables, 
coordinated and chaired by the “Red Pacto Global Colombia”, in order to facilitate the 
progress of companies engaged with respect to implementation of the ten principles. 
  
We are committed with ten universally accepted principles, and to comply the policy of 
communicate to you our annual progress on their implementation, and to publish our 
Communication on Progress (COP) on the Global Compact Website. We´re preparing our 
annual report, however, we foresee a delay in our communication and we request that 
you extend the deadline, and for that reason we´re submitting this grace letter for a 90 
day extension to our COP. We request your understanding and thank you for not expel us 
from the initiative.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
LILIANA PATRICIA GUZMAN  
Company Contact Point 


